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The Week Ahead 
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January 4th – School Opens 

 

January 25th – Staff Meeting/ PAC Meeting 

 

January 28th – Quarter Completion Day 

 

January 28th – Literacy 10 Provincial Assessment 

 

January 29th – Quarter Completion Day/ Last Day of Quarter 2 

 

January 29th – Numeracy 10 Provincial Assessment 

 

February 1st – First Day of Quarter 3 

 

February 8th – Department Head Meeting, 3:15pm – TEAMS 

 

February 10th – Grade 9-10 Parent Information Night – YouTube Video presentation 

 

February 15th – Family Day Statutory Holiday 

 

February 19th – Professional Development Day, Classes not in session 

 

February 22nd – PAC Meeting, 7:00pm – Zoom 

 

February 24th – Grade 7 Parent Information Night – YouTube Video presentation 

 

Monday, January 11, 2021 Quarter 2 continues !  

Tuesday, January 12, 2021   

Wednesday, January 13, 2021   

Thursday, January 14, 2021   

Friday, January 15, 2021   
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Health and Safety:   

 

Tuesday, January 5, 2021 

 

Welcome back! It's the first week of January, and with students back at school, the district is reminding parents to assess 

their child's health daily, and teens to continue following health and safety protocols as they rejoin their cohorts. 

With provincial restrictions still in place, it is as important as ever that students limit their social interactions to their cohort 

and immediate family, maintain physical distance from others outside of their cohort and family, and frequently wash and 

sanitize their hands. 

"We hope this year will be a fresh start for everyone," said Surrey Board of Education Chair Laurie Larsen. "It's paramount 

we maintain our efforts and precautions to ensure the health and safety of our students and staff as we begin 2021." 

Surrey Schools has numerous resources on its COVID-19 information page, including regular video messages from 

Superintendent Jordan Tinney, Health & Safety resources, frequently asked questions and an up-to-date chart of active 

exposures at every school in the district. 

Fraser Health's guidelines stress that it is important we all: 

Stay home if we are experiencing symptoms 

• Limit social gatherings to household contacts  

• Maintain physical distance of two metres from others where possible 

• Practice good hand hygiene and appropriate cough etiquette 

Wear a mask in public indoor settings and common areas of schools, such as hallways and buses (see guidelines) 

Only travel for essential purposes 

 

We urge parents and students to continue to do daily health checks., Students should not attend school if they are sick, 

have travelled internationally in the last 14 days, or have been in contact with a person confirmed to have COVID-19. 

Outside of school, we continue to urge students to keep their social interactions to their immediate family and cohort. At 

this time, connecting virtually or by phone is the safest way to catch up with friends and family outside of your bubble and 

cohort. 

For more information and additional resources, visit surreyschools.ca/covid19 and fraserhealth.ca/covid19. 

Here's to a safe and healthy 2021! 
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/ActiveExposures/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/ActiveExposures/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Documents/Daily%20Health%20Check%20(9)%20(003).pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Documents/BCCDC%20Public%20Health%20Guidance%20for%20K-12%20School%20Settings.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/healthsafety/Documents/Daily%20Health%20Check%20(9)%20(003).pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/
https://www.fraserhealth.ca/covid19


 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  



 5 

FYI 

 

   Dry Grad 2021 

  

   The Fleetwood Park Dry Grad Parent Committee is hosting a bottle 
drive, clothing drive and tree chipping this Saturday, January 9 
between 10am and 2pm. Please come by the drive-thru parking 
area along 80th to drop off your donations and support our Grade 
12 students in this unusual year! If you are unable to drop it off 
and would like us to pick up your tree, bottles or clothing please 
email drygradfleetwoodpark@gmail.com with your name and 
address.  There will be a minimum donation of $10.00 for tree  
pick up. 

    

 Please note that all Health & Safety Protocols will be in place.  

 

   Thank you so much, 
 
Dry Grad 2021 Executive Committee 
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: January 4th – 8th       

 

Happy New Year Dragons!  Welcome back to school and all the best for 2021.   

 

I hope that everyone had a quiet, rejuvenating and healthy Winter Break, and that you are     
rested, recharged and ready to go for the completion of Quarter 2! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you are all aware, COVID-19 is still very much with us and in our community.  All Public 
Health protocols are still in place for both our homes and our school.  We are all reminded that 
we need to avoid social gatherings and avoid any non-essential travel.  It is important that we all 
remain vigilant and follow the health directives in our school, in our homes and in our commu-
nity in order to reduce the risk of infection. 

 

In school, all members of our Fleetwood Park community are reminded of the following guide-
lines: 

- Wear your mask whenever you are outside your cohort. Additionally, all students/staff are 
highly encouraged to wear your mask throughout the day wherever possible. We have a culture 
of wearing masks throughout the day - and this is an effective safety measure.  

- Wash your hands repeatedly throughout the day. 

- Maintain 2m of physical distancing whenever possible.  Do all that you can to maintain your 
distance from anyone not in your cohort.   

- Please keep your hands to yourself, do not share food/drinks or personal items (like cell 
phones). 

- Follow the signage in our hallways/stairwells… stay to the right, stay distanced, use the correct 
stairwells. 

- At lunchtime, please either stay in your Block C classroom, or go outside.  We need to limit the 
mixing of cohorts inside the building as much as possible.  Please do not spend time in the 
hallways at lunch. 

- Please complete the personal health checklist every morning.  If you are sick, please stay at 
home and self isolate. 
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We have been fighting the pandemic for 9 months now, and we know that these layers of protective 
measures help to keep us safe.  We also know that COVID-19 is infectious and we must maintain 
our efforts in order to minimize exposures in our school.  All of us must do our very best to follow 
these protocols.   

 

We are now at the beginning of the Winter cold and flu season, and so it is even more imperative 
for us to be safe, be smart and take care. We are hopeful that the roll-out of the vaccine will be 
effective and this will help to eventually return to normalcy.  We are optimistic that this will occur. 

Thank you to everyone for all you are doing to protect our Fleetwood Park’s Dragons; and we wish 
everyone a healthy 2021. 

 

On Monday morning we welcomed our students back to school with smiles, (hidden behind 
masks), and a rapid return to the routines of the school day.  Our students and staff were back to 
work and back to learning with an efficient restart of our school schedule.  Great thanks to all staff 
for all your support in welcoming our Dragon community back to school and making this such a 
seamless process. 

 

Just before the break, I described the rich and meaningful learning experiences in our Applied 
Design, Skills and Technology Department with their Christmas Tree project.  Here are there 
finished projects.  Beautiful work Dragons! 
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And also just before the break, our Physics students enjoyed making catapults and competing         
for the prize for the “Longest Launch”!  Again, we saw great creativity and design. 
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       This week our Physical Health Education students have been enjoying the chance to develop 
 their Badminton skills. 
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On Wednesday I dropped by the Learning Commons to watch our Band students complete a 
fascinating project.  Students were composing their own original music using the software 
“Band Lab”.  Next, voice and instrumental composition will be combined to create a digital 
letter to their Grade 12 selves.  Very interesting learning on many levels… our students were 
highly engaged in their creative work. 
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     I also stopped by to listen to another small group ensemble practice in the hallway. 
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This Thursday our new extracurricular Club: “Girls Up” will hold their first online meeting of the 
year.  The club will learn about feminism and its influence on society and our community.   We 
have many excellent resources in the Learning Commons related to this important topic.  
Congratulations to our club sponsors for your work and leadership in initiating this new 
extracurricular learning experience for our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope your first week of school in 2021 was a great one!  We will work and learn together at 
Fleetwood Park Secondary to create highly meaningful experiences for our students and staff.  
We will support creativity, develop life skills, foster personal and social responsibility and 
nurture positive attitudes, strong self-esteem and self-confidence.  I know that in 2021 we will 
celebrate learning and gather strength from our Dragon community! 

 

All the best for a happy Friday and a relaxing weekend. 

 

 

 

Ken 
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Time 

  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8:30 – 9:00 

  

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

9:00 – 11:15 

  

Block C Block C Block C Block C Block C 

11:15 – 12:15 

  

Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch 

12:15 – 2:25 

  

Block D – Online 
Whole class 

Block D – Group 
1 

Face to Face 

Block D- Group 2 
Face to Face 

Block D – Group 
3 

Face to Face 

Block D – Online 
Whole class 

2:25 – 2:55 

  

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

Blended Learning 
(online support) 

Blended Learning 
(online support) 
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Mission Statement: 
 

“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a 
learning environment where all students are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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